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1. The minutes of the second meeting held on 12 Apr 2018 were confirmed without any 

amendment.  

 
2. The progress of promoting STEM education was reported and discussed. Major progress 

included the completion of the second batch and the commencement of the third batch of 

the intensive training programme (ITP) on STEM education for curriculum leaders and 

middle managers of publicly funded schools.  Details of the large-scale STEM-related 

professional development programme for teachers, namely the First Ocean Park 

International STEAM Education Conference 2019, and other STEM support measures, 

were also reported.   

 
3. The support measures and resources development for the updated Science (S1-3) 

curriculum as newly implemented in the 2018/19 school year were briefed.  

 
4. The progress of the STEM/KLA Surveys was reported.  The rationale of the 

questionnaire design and the data analysis framework was briefed. 

 

5. The progress of the implementation of the updated Chemistry and Combined Science 

(Chemistry part) curricula, as well as the related support measures, were reported.     

 
*** 


